Hi. My name is Sally Stodola. The kids know me as Ms. Sally. | will be helping out in Mrs. Kohl’s
classroom this year. I'm excited to be in first grade. I'll also be outside in the afternoon at the
pick up line. This is my 5th year working at Murray Lake and my 2nd year working almost full
time in the classroom. My previous years were a combination of part time classroom and part
time lunch room.

| grew up in California and my husband grew up in Owosso, MIl. We wanted a quieter lifestyle
with a better work/life balance and decided to move to the Lowell area in 2019. | have two kids.
My daughter is a sophomore at Lowell High School, and my son is a 5th grader at Murray Lake.
We love the Lowell Schools and are so happy we are here.



